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From your CIBUK – a TV-style documentary delivering 
the positive case for an independent United Kingdom 

  
 
Dear Subscriber,  

 

SHORT VIDEO : If you ever feel the need to fight back, this is for you 
  

This week we wish to share some very important news with you 
and also to make a request 

  

  

  

 

We are in the process of making a TV-style documentary delivering the 
positive case for an independent United Kingdom.  We are doing so for 
three very important reasons. 
 

1. To re-emphasise the positive case for an independent UK, which is increasingly 
under threat 

2. To rebut the negative case being made by the Rejoiners who wish to drag us 
back into the EU 

3. To take on issues such as net zero, open borders, uncontrolled immigration, 
more lockdowns, gender politics, cancel culture, under-funded defence and the 
like  

Impending Threat 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/the-independence-documentary
https://cibuk.org/the-independence-documentary/
https://www.gofundme.com/f/the-independence-documentary


 

 

In recent months, the Rejoiner-Globalist movement have been on manoeuvres, 
busily raising £100,000 to make a TV-style documentary to persuade the British 
public to abandon our newfound freedoms and re-join the EU. 
 
Be in no doubt.  Their pockets run deep and their allies are powerful.  They are a 
formidable foe. 
 
The good news is that Facts4EU and CIBUK are fighting back with a 
documentary of our own. 
This is where you, dear reader, come in.   
 
With your backing we can help rebut the claims of the Remainer-Globalists 
and those who would transform the fabric of this country beyond 
recognition.  
 
In the highlighted promotional video below, CIBUK’s Communications Director, Ben 
Philips, explains all about this exciting project and how you can help – and be part 
of the project too! 
   

 

Donate now and you get the following :- 

  

 

Or you can be completely anonymous. 
  
 
Click here to donate and become a movie producer.   
  

 
 

Thank you for your support and thank you for your generosity. 

 

 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/the-independence-documentary
https://www.gofundme.com/f/the-independence-documentary
https://www.gofundme.com/f/the-independence-documentary


 

Yours Sincerely, 

  Ben Philips, Communications Director, CIBUK.org 
 
Email:  ben.philips@cibuk.org 
The Campaign for an Independent Britain 
https://cibuk.org/ 
4 Old Park Lane, Mayfair, London W1K 1QW 
+44 (0)20 7788 7790  

 

The Campaign for an Independent Britain - CIBUK (https://cibuk.org/) – the oldest 
established organisation for independence, freedom and democracy in the UK. 
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